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Dlspatches from America’s F|rst Subtrb . i Presented by the Erooklyn Bugle

On Friday December 2, 2011, Brooklyn Heights Blog reader Paul told us he found a Yorkie on
Garden Place and State Street wearing a collar but no ID tags.

If this is your dog or if you know the owner, contact BHB (webmaster AT
brooklynheightsblog.com OR call (646) 657-9242) and we’ll forward the information to Paul.
Read more at Brooklyn Heights Blog (brooklynheightsblog.com)
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